



BOURNMOOR PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs L Snowdon

Lambourne Close

Bournmoor

Houghton-le-Spring

DH4 6HF

Tel: 0191 3854291

Email: bournmoor@bournmoor.net
Web: www.bournmoor.durham.sch.uk

Monday 7th February 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

Leavers hoodies can now be ordered via the Parent Pay app. Hoodies are priced at £15 this year. Once all orders and sizes have been received by school, the order will be placed with our local supplier.

Please find below the size charts for the Year 6 Leavers' Hoodies. Please note, the size chart (see below) with the <u>orange example picture is child sizes up to 11/13 years</u> and the example <u>in yellow starts at XS adult</u>. Please choose the correct size for your child and pass your order details to the school office via telephone. In previous years, children have looked to size their hoodies on the large side, with a view to wearing them for years to come.

Once you have paid via ParentPay, please contact the school office to provide details of the hoodie size required, initials for the hoodie front and give to permission for your child's name to be printed on the reverse.

If you have any further questions regarding the hoodies, please get in touch with the school office and we will be happy to assist. Once your child receives their hoodie, they can wear it for school.

Yours sincerely

O Seaton

Mr Seaton (Deputy Headteacher)



